
 

Effective April 1, 2024 through October 31, 2024, the Waste Receiving Station will return to 
spring/summer hours.  The cost to use the facility is the same.  The Station will be open every 
Saturday, unless otherwise notified, between the hours of 9 a.m. to 3 p.m. and service ONLY the 
residents and property owners of Central Lake Township and Village.  Yard waste from 
residents/owners will be accepted.  NO commercial waste will be taken.  A current window 
sticker is available at the Government Center with proof of residency.  Should you have any 
questions, call 231-544-6687. 


